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Dear Charlotte, 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
The Trust does not consider it necessary to discuss the representations highlighted by the Inspector 
at hearing sessions.  
  
If the Inspector requires further information on the other issues raised in our representations on the 
Main Modifications then we would be happy to try to provide it. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Claire McLean MRTPI 
Area Planner London 
M 07484 904271 
  
Canal & River Trust 
The Toll House, Delamere Terrace, Little Venice, London, W2 6ND 
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